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 This monthly newsletter provides insight into construction activities and updates on the progress of the New 

Emergency Department project. 

This month at a glance 
During the month of January, an important milestone was reached in opening the temporary access corridor to 
the Emergency Department. This allowed for the remainder of the project site to be taken over and foundations 
continue. Excavation was started in front of the old Emergency Entrance and the remaining 80 piles installed. 
Pile caps and foundation walls continued in this area. Structural steel installation began at the north end of the 
new Emergency Department.  

Upcoming Work 
 Main floor concrete slab placement to continue 
 Patient corridor and lower level south tunnel 

entry to be completed 

 Trauma Elevator core to be placed 
 Structural steel installation to continue 

Fun Facts 
Structural steel installation for the New Emergency Department, requires a 220 Ton crane setup on Tache 
Avenue. To mobilize this crane, a police escort was needed, and it required three semi-trucks to transport. The 
furthest pick that will be made on site is 200 feet away from the base of the crane.  
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